
DON’T BE BLINDED BY THE 

LIGHT 

 

Don’t be tempted to text while behind the wheel. The 

distractions are dangerous to your passengers and 

other drivers. And, with the new law effective 

December 1st, being distracted by the blinding light of 

your cell phone could lead to the blinding lights of a 

cop car in your rearview mirror. So, put down your 

phone - your friends can wait. 



No text is worth the ticket. 
 

Kelsie Kline, Senior at Rocky Mountain High School 


